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Brenda Taplin

To: Joanna Vincent
Subject: RE: Twickenham Riverside Development [GATELEY-GHAM.FID85841]

From: Patrick Kidner   
Sent: 15 May 2023 16:39 
To: Joanna Vincent <Joanna.Vincent@gateleyhamer.com> 
Subject: Twickenham Riverside Development 
 
Dear Joanna Vincent 
I am writing in the strongest terms to support the Council's application for a CPO in order to acquire the relevant 
part of the site and to ensure the development can proceed. . 
As a Twickenham Resident since 1977, I have taken part in numerous debates about the site and its potential uses, 
with an increasing sense of frustration about the failure of every proposal. The current plans have evolved from a 
transparent process of consultation and for the first time include all of the available space in a coherent way. They 
have been endorsed by a large majority of the local population and it would be absurd if a small minority, 
represented by the Twickenham Riverside Trust was allowed to derail the development.  
I believe you will have received a more comprehensive account from my local Richmond Councillors which I wholly 
endorse : 
<https://drive.google.com/file/d/18OTwErllibH4u795YoqqutsKndBQQfBE/view?fbclid=IwAR1ND5izvz01v1PC2mCUa
HgenU3tA075YWfovaeqvZfitljdO60uSnwJIys>   
I should be grateful if you could ensure that my comments are shared at the forthcoming Public Enquiry. 
With Kind Regards 
Patrick Kidner  




